
A PROCLAMATION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF POMONA, COUNTY 

OF LOS ANGELES, STATE OF CALIFORNIA, PROCLAIMING THE SECOND WEEK 

OF OCTOBER (OCTOBER 5, 2025 – OCTOBER 11, 2025) AS “CODE ENFORCEMENT 

OFFICER APPRECIATION WEEK” IN THE CITY OF POMONA 

 
WHEREAS, the State of California has proclaimed the second week of October as Code Enforcement 

Officer Appreciation Week; and 

 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers provide for the safety, health, and welfare of the community 

through the enforcement of local, state, and federal laws and ordinances dealing with various issues of 

building, zoning, housing, environmental, health, and life safety; and 

 

WHEREAS, these dedicated professionals promote public health, safety, and quality of life through fair 

and consistent enforcement, education, and community engagement; and 

 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers often serve as problem-solvers and educators, working closely 

with residents and businesses to preserve the character and well-being of neighborhoods; and 

 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers are dedicated, highly qualified and trained professionals who 

share the goals of preventing neighborhood deterioration, enhancing communities, ensuring safety, and 

preserving property values through knowledge, training, and application of housing, zoning, and nuisance 

laws; and 

 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers are called upon to provide quality customer service and 

excellence to the residents and businesses of the communities in which they serve; and 

 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers have challenging and demanding roles and often do not receive 

recognition for the job they do in maintaining the quality of life for our residents and businesses; and 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Pomona wants to recognize and honor the Code Enforcement Officers that serve 

our community and acknowledge their role in leading the way to improve the quality of life within our 

great City. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT, the City of Pomona does hereby proclaim the second 

week of October, from October 5, 2025 – October 11, 2025, as Code Enforcement Officer Appreciation 

Week and encourages our residents and businesses to join with us in applauding the work of our dedicated 

Code Enforcement team.  

 

 

“Code Enforcement Officer Appreciation Week” 

 

 

Dated this 6th day of October 2025 


